Mr G L Greenwood
District Works Officer
Hertfordshire Area Health Authority North West District
St Albans City Hospital
Mid-Herts Wing
Church Crescent
St Albans, Herts AL3 5JF

For the attention of Mr P.Jenkins

2579

Miss B Thomas

4/0021/85 G/BHT/DD PJ/JY

22nd February 1985

Dear Sir

ALTERATIONS TO FRONT ENTRANCE - MARLOWES HEALTH CENTRE, MARLOWES, HEMEL HEMPSTEAD

I refer to your letter dated 4th January 1985 seeking the Council's observations under Circular 18/84.

I am writing to inform you that the local planning authority has no objections to the proposed enclosure of the existing front canopy of the Health Centre to form an entrance hall, as shown on Drawing No HB/11/30A.

Yours faithfully

A

CHIEF PLANNING OFFICER